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MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
FOREIGN MINISTER'S BUREAU 

September 15,2005 
262041 3 

Dear Mr. Gary L. Krupp, KCSG 

Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs, MK Silvan 
Shalom, received with thanks your letter of August 22,2005. 

Your offer of assistance is deeply appreciated. With your permission, the 
Minister and his professional staff will reserve the right to take you up on 
your offer at the most opportune moment. 

We acknowledge your efforts in paving the way for better relations 
between Jews and Christians, and the Minister and the entire Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs attribute great importance to such an important mission. 
We wish you success in your activity. 

We also understand that you do maintain excellent contacts with 
members of our ministry, especially with Mr. Zvi Tal, responsible for 
inter-religious affairs. 
We encourage you to continue with these contacts, and suggest that you 
discuss with Mr. Zvi Tal future strategies. 

We remain indebted to you for your concern and care. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr. Gary L. Krupp, KCSG 
President 
Pave the Way Foundation 
The Empire State Building suite 3805 
3 50 Fifth Avenue 
NY, NY 101 18-7896 
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Mr. Gary L. I h p p ,  President 
Pave the Way 
The Empire State Bullding, Suite 3805 
350 Fifth Avenue 
New York, NY 101 18-7896 
USA 

Dear Mr. IQupp, 

The Prime Minister's Office is fully aware of the proceedmgs regarding the 
direct negotiations between Israel and the Holy See. 

The State of Israel and the Prime 
importance to their relations with the Holy 
unresolved issues as quickly as possible. 

02-6705519 :>o 91007 n g f i w ~ i ~  ,n1ii7a ,3 17317 'n3 - 
3 Kaplan St. Hakirya. Jerusalem 91007, Israel. Tel: 972-2-6705519 
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December 12, 2005

Gary L. Krupp, KCSG, President
Pave the Way Foundation
47 Farreell Street
Long Beach, NY 11561

Dear Gary:

Just a brief note to thank you officially, on behalf of the Tanenbaum
Center, for Pave the Way's participation in our Nostra Aetate
commemorative program at the Center for Jewish History, November
16th. I am sorry that a conflict of schedules prevented you from attending
the event, but I understand you did send a representative to the
program, and he was acknowledged from the podium by Rabbi Potasnik.

vVhilethe heavy rains may have cut back on the anticipated turnout, I
trust your representative reported that it was a high-quality program.
The evaluations were extremely positive. I hope your trip to Washington
was equally productive.

Once again, thanks for your contribution. I look forward to further
cooperation and collaboration with Pave the Way.

With warmest goodwishes,

!\
11J~dith Bank'

Djfector of &becialPrograms

FOUNDED AS RABBI MARC H. TANENBAUM FOUNDATION, INC.

350 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3502 New York, N.Y. 10118 • TEL 212-967-7707
Web Site www.tanenbaum.org

FAX 212-967-9001







Sr. Margherita Marchione, MPF 
Religious Teachers Filippini 

455 Western Avenue 
Morristown, NJ 0 7960-4928 

Tel. 9 73-538-2886 (Ext. 11 6); FAX: 973-539-932 7 
e-mail: Sr. Margherita. Marchio~ieOA TT. NE T 

August 19,2006 
Gary L. Krupp, KCSG 
President 
Pave the Way Foundation 
350 5th Avenue, Suite 3805 
New York, NY 101 18 

Dear Gary, 
It is with sincere appreciation that I acknowledge your interest in my work on 

Pope Pius XI1 and the Catholic Church. In particular, I thank you wholeheartedly for your 
letter to the Board of Directors of Yad Vashem, dated June 7,2006, in an effort to correct the 
misrepresentation of the contribution of this Pontiff toward saving the lives of hundreds of 
thousands of Jews during the Holocaust. I believe there is a pattern of deliberate exclusion of 
the truth in the media. Only organizations like Pave the Way Foundation are in a position to 
counteract the past calumnies that have been presented to the general public. I want to assure 
you that Pius XI1 will bless your efforts to promote the truth. 

Jews firmly believe in justice and truth. They were unanimous in their praise of 
Pius XI1 and expressed their gratitude. I agree with you that the statement below the 
portrait of Pope Pius XI1 in Yad Vashem, must be repudiated. I t  is contrary to the truth and 
is unjust. With your insistence, I am sure Yad Vashem will correct the following errors 

t beneath this photo. My comments follow in italics: "Pius XII's reaction toward the killing of 
Jews during the period of the Holocaust is controversial. In 1933, as the Vatican Secretary of 
State, in order to maintain the rights of the Church in Germany, he signed a Concordat with 
the Nazi regime even at the price of recognizing the racist Nazi regime. When he was elected 
Pope in 1939, he put aside an encyclical against racism and anti-Semitism prepared by his 
predecessor." Pius XI;I wrote his own encyclical, Summi Pontzj?catus, which did deal with 
racism. "Although reports about the assassination of Jews reached the Vatican, the Pope did 
not protest either by speaking out or in writing." This is not true. Whenever Pius XII spoke 
out, there was immediate retaliation by the Nazis. There were more than 60 protests! "In 
December of 1942, he did not participate in the condemnation by members of the Allies 
regarding the killing of Jews. Even when the Jews were being deported from Rome to 
Auschwitz, the Pope did not intervene." The Pope did indeed intervene. Aper thatfirst day, the 
SS were ordered to stop the deportation of the Jews in Rome. "He maintained a neutral position 
except toward the end of the war when he appealed on behalf of the government of Hungary 
and of Slovakia. His silence and the absence of directives obliged the clergy in Europe to 
decide independently how they should behave toward the persecuted Jews." This is not true. 
Members of the Church were ordered to protect all refugees and Jews. 

Again, I thank you and Pave the Way Foundation. With kind regards, I am 

Affectionately, 

_kh-$"-%d- 
Sr. Margherita Marchione, Ph.D. 
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